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I strongly support HB 4124 and urge your support to pass this bill. Arts and culture 

organizations are important economic and cultural engines in our community. I have 

seen firsthand, since a child, the importance of said organizations. They enrich our 

communities, impart wisdom on our youth, and encourage creative, critical thinking.  


